
SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

 

Annette Miller 
100 Hindman Rd 

Travelers Rest, SC  29690 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
June 22, 2025 

  

Small Groups-186 
Morning Worship-255 

July Collection Items 
Flip Flops and Underwear 

 

 

 

 

Collection Year Round:  

Old T-Shirts, Band-Aids, Small Unused Water Bottles 

and Fronts of Christmas Cards. 

Please drop items at the OCC table in the Welcome Center. 
 
 

Through Samaritan’s Purse and our Operation Christmas Child  

project, you participate in a church- to-church partnership.  

Congregations pack shoeboxes to give local fellowships across  

the globe creative ways to reach children in need with the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

But even before shoebox gifts get overseas, they can . . . 

Facilitate community outreach for your church. 

Encourage involvement across the generations. 

Teach children about the joy of giving.  

June 22nd 
Giving Totals  

will be reported in 
next week’s bulletin. 

First time guest? Please complete a “Connections” card  

in your pew rack or scan this QR code and let us know 

you are here. Please return the “Connections” Card to  

the Guest Services Desk in the Welcome Center where 

you will receive a gift.   

Thank you for joining us today! 

June 29, 2025 

A special welcome to everyone attending today! 

Dr. Todd Stewart , Lead Pastor  

 

TODAY 

In the gym  
after our 
morning  
service - 

  

Celebrate America 
Church Wide Lunch! 

Hamburgers, Side Dishes and Desserts 
Donations are appreciated to offset the cost. 

TODAY IS FAMILY WORSHIP—KID’S WORSHIP WILL 
JOIN US IN THE MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE! 



2025 

Register Here 

CAMP DATES:  JULY 20-24 
AT CAMP JACKSON IN ALLENDALE, SC 

With our sister churches Renfrew & Mt. Pleasant 
  

Cost:  $175 per student  
Families with 2 or more students—Cost $160 per student 

$50 deposit due at registration. 
   
   

    

Registration/Payment deadlines are: 
   

 

TODAY IS THE  last chance to register for camp 
 
   

   

(July 9th 2025) final balance due 
 

    

Payments can be made at any time, but the balance must be paid by July 9th. 
 

Register using the QR Code below, Forestville app or in a yellow payment envelope at Guest 
Services. If you prefer to pay by Venmo, the Church is listed as “Forestville Baptist Church”.    

REGISTRATION 
IS OPEN  

STUDENT CAMP 2025 
 FOR GRADES 6-12 

Registration Closes Today 

Kids Volunteer Recruitment is OPEN 
in June and July for Kid’s Ministry Volunteers 
Ages Birth-5th Grades for the upcoming kids  

ministry year August 2025-July 2026 
ALL volunteers are required to have an approved Background Check, 
 church membership and training before your one year commitment 

TRAINING FOR BOTH PRESCHOOL AND 
CHILDREN WILL BE July 13th 

Following the morning worship service in the gym. 
Lunch will be provided for all new leaders who will begin in  

August and those who served this past year  
including our VBS Volunteers. 

Volunteer Recruitment cards are located at 
Guest Services, Ark Foyer & Preschool Desk 

Please return completed recruitment cards by July 6th 
to Alisa Stewart, Lynsay Birckbichler or Guest Services.  

This Week at Forestville 
GYM CLOSED THIS WEEK  

FOR MAINTENANCE 
 

Sunday, June 29th 
9:30 AM Small Groups 
10:45 AM Family  Worship Service 
 No Kid’s Worship     
Celebrate America Lunch after service 
 

Wednesday, July 2nd 
No Midweek Activities  
 

Thursday, July 3rd 
Church Office CLOSED 

Medical  
Response 

Jaime McLees 

 
 
  

 
Join us Sunday, July 27th, 

At 6 PM for our 
Annual ministry fair 

 

See our ministries on  
Display in the gym. 

 

Meet  Ministry leaders,  
Deacons & Staff 

Who can answer Your questions 
Regarding specific ministries 

And how you can Get involved! 
 

Begin praying about where 
God would have you serve and get 

plugged in! 
 

The Ministry fair will conclude with an 
ice cream social   

offering Additional dessert options. 

Our gym is closed this week  
June 30-July 5 

for Maintenance. 
 

Our church office is closed  
July 3rd in celebration  
of our Independence. 

VBS Estimated average attendance 
based on  attendance through Wednesday  

Children-84     Adults-108 
TOTAL-192 

Correct totals will be posted in next 
week’s bulletin. 

A BIG THANK YOU to all of  
our wonderful volunteers who worked 

so hard all week!  
You guys are the best!  
Volunteer Appreciation  

Lunch is July 13th. 
   VBS Follow-Up: Please help us make  

follow up visits to all of our families who  
participated in VBS this week by picking up 
bags in the pastor reception room to deliver 

anytime between June 29-July 12. Thank you in 
advance for  your help with follow up.   

July 13th in our morning  
service we will celebrate 

Sheila Smith 
for her 18 years of faithful 

service as our  
Financial Assistant. 
Please show her your  

appreciation by dropping a card 
and/or gift in the designated 

basket available at the  
Guest Services Desk. 


